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President Board Report 

Mountain Plains Library Association 
President's Report Activities July-Oct 2005 
Beth Avery 

1. Contacted the committee chairs, state reps and section chairs to review assignments and 
long range plan projects for the year, and to select Board Choice Award winners.  

2. Wrote columns for MPLA newsletter 
3. Agreed to present a program at Wyoming Library Association/MPLA Conference on 

Promoting Your Library sponsored by WLA Academic section.  
4. Representing MPLA will attend the Nevada Library Association meeting in Reno 

October 19-22 and present a program on library buildings.  
5. Prepared agenda for October Board meeting; contacted committee chairs about 

reports/action item and agenda for business meeting.  
6. Worked with Carol Hammond and Sharon Osenga on the task force recommendations.  

 


